CANEY VALLEY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 410 • Ramona, Oklahoma 74061 • (918) 536-2500

April 10, 2018

Dear Staff Members, Parents and Patrons:

Thank you for your continued support while we are out of school to talk to legislators about funding for schools and teachers. I would like to give you some updates and answer some important questions you may have. Our school board at the March board meeting granted me the authority to suspend classes for up to ten (10) days in support of education. Our teachers and support staff have been to the capitol each day talking to legislators to increase educational funding. I am proud of their efforts.

At last night's board meeting the board voted to make up the first two days of the suspension of classes (April 2 and 3rd) as the two remaining snow days we had left on May 4th and May 11. If the suspension of classes continues past this Friday we will be adding one day of school to our calendar for each day missed beginning on May 18. Graduation will remain set on the school calendar for Thursday, May 17.

Respectfully,

Rick Peters

Superintendent